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December 16, 2021 
 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. brings the Holiday Spirit to the students at 
Monterey Elementary School. 

San Bernardino, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe 
Baca, Jr. provides In-N-Out lunches and children’s toys for an underserved 
elementary school in our community. Supervisor’s visit comes in perfect 
timing with the holiday, bringing joy to all the students and faculty at Monterey 
Elementary School in Muscoy. 

“As fifth district supervisor, I believe that no student and school should ever 
be left behind. Every student deserves the same privileges and services to 
assist in shaping their futures, as these children are our future. Being one of 
the oldest elementary schools in our district, it was the least we could do to 
thank the school for all they have done for our community. As a small gift to 
the school, we will be providing an In-N-Out truck for all students and faculty 
at the school, as well as toys for all the students. As the holidays approach, 
I felt that every student at Monterey Elementary School should begin their 
winter break with some holiday cheer and goodies. Now is the time more 
than ever to assist our children and their educators, to reward their 
educational achievements and to set them on the right track.” 

Fifth District supervisor has partnered with Sheriff’s Employee’s Benefit 
Association, California Highway Patrol, Molina Health Care, County 
Probation, and the County Fire Department for this event. The event will also 
be honoring six students for their academic excellence, which the Supervisor 
will be recognizing with County certificates. 
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